
2017 Spring Assembly Report 

Hello North Florida! 

At our last District meeting, we focused on the Spring Assembly/TEAM Event.  It was very disappointing 

to hear one GR after another stating she would not be attending Assembly.  We have had a great  

response during this entire panel and this was a little hard to swallow.  Some complained about the 

distance; others don’t care for the hotel; still others, did not like the idea of combining the Assembly and 

Team Event.  Since I have no control over their choices, I have let it go.  We will have 8 members in 

attendance and will be participating to best of our ability. 

Spring is upon us and we are so grateful for the beautiful weather God provided for our District Picnic, 

held April 1.  What a wonderful turnout.  We have now placed our emphasis on the Day of Workshops 

which is being held in May.  We are excited to have Jill O., Alternate Delegate, coming to present a 

writing workshop.  Instead of a boutique this year, we have decided upon a small rummage sale.  It is 

our first attempt at a rummage sale, so we will see how it goes.  Our theme this year is “It’s CAL Time” 

and we are focusing on 12 pieces of Conference Approved Literature. 

We are also working diligently to plan the convention.   

Our AAPP is constantly coming up with new schools for Alateen and is always in the need for AMIAS’s. 

Literature sales are booming with the arrival of the new Paths to Recovery Workbook.  It has been well 

received in our District. 

Participation at the jail has been encouraging and the ladies who carry the meetings there seem to be 

getting a lot from it, also. 

We are blessed to have so much participation at the District level, and it makes our jobs so much easier. 

See you at Assembly. 

Love in Service, 

Lou D., DR 

Janet F., AISL 


